Office of the Constable

Collin County, Texas

Matt Carpenter, Constable

Date: January 22, 2024

To: Commissioners Court
From: Matt Carpenter, Constable

Re: FY 2025 Bullet-Resistant Shield Grant Program-APPLICATION

Constable Precinct 1 respectfully requests approval to apply for FY2025 Bullet-Resistant Shield Grant
Program. The grant amount is $62,401.23, with no county match required. The funds will purchase 9
bullet resistant shields for Precinct 1 Constables.

Respectfully,

Constable Matt enter

2300 Bloomdale Road, Suite 1136, McKinney, Texas 75071
Office 972-548-4419 / Fax 972-548-4785
www.const1@co.collin.tx.us



